
SANDBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL                  

NEWSLETTER 2 Thursday 18th October 

Telephone Number : 677 3231        Website: sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk          Twitter: @SandbrookSch 

 

 

What an  improvement a year makes ! Well done, Team         
Sandbrook?  We have smashed last year’s attendance percentage 
and are well above the government’s target of 95%. But there is 
still work to do if we want to hit our whole-school target of 97%.  

This term we are not sending out the children’s colour-coded            
registration certifications. Instead your child will have brought 
home a post card with their attendance percentage on it. The  
postcards are colour-coded in the following way: 

97% or above—Green 

94% - 96.9% - Amber  

93.9% or below—Red  

(Children will have an attendance passport next half term) 

If your child has an attendance percentage of less than 90% and 
we have not discussed the reasons why, then you will receive a 
letter from me inviting you to an attendance contact meeting.  

Autumn Term 1 2017 – 2018  Autumn Term 1 2018—2019 

92.8% 96.2% 

Our 100% club for this half term  is nearly full-to-bursting. We are 
so proud of the children that have managed to achieve 100% 
attendance for this term. But we are also impressed with those 
children that have only had one or two days absence and have 
come into school with coughs, colds and headaches. Keep up the 
good work.  Next term I want more in the 100 club! Please turn 
over for photographs of the children that have 100%             
attendance! 



 


